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We want your feedback!  �We have had our new reminder system for over 6 months now.  We want to know how is it working for you?  Have you let us know your e-mail, text or phone call preference?  Have you updated your e-mail and added us to your contacts? �Everyone that gives feedback this month will be entered into a drawing for FREE pet food (Science Diet) of your choice.  E-mail, call, message or comment on Facebook!  





Halloween isn’t all treats for pets.  A constantly ringing door bell, new people, and scary costumes can all make pets afraid.  �We recommend keeping pets away from the excitement in a quiet, safe place where they can’t sneak out the front door or help themselves to a belly full of candy!   �Speaking of candy, did you know that it only takes a few Hershey’s milk chocolate kisses to make a dog of ANY size sick?!








�





Senior Screening Fall Special 


Special pricing starting in October through the end of 2017.  �Pets become seniors by age 7 (giant breeds at 5).  We recommend a baseline screening starting at age 7 and repeating yearly.  Why?  We like to know what “normal” is for your pets when they are feeling great.  This early screening also allows us to see small changes and treat or make changes early in disease before they feel poorly.  This is easier and less expensive for all.  





Fall has fallen!  Many of our pets have seasonal allergies that are worst during this fall season.  If your pet is one of them, please come in.  We have lots of great treatment options from daily oral tablets to shampoos to monthly allergy injections.  �Let’s stop the itching and let everyone sleep!  
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